

March 6, 2024

Mr. Tim Hill, Chair Knoxville-Knox County Planning Commission 400 Main Street, Suite 403 Knoxville, TN 37902

Dear Mr. Hill:

I write today to express my full support for the proposed Knox County Comprehensive Land Use and Transportation Plan being considered by the Planning Commission.

This plan is the result of the detailed work of Advance Knox and sets forth a vision for the future of our community.

While no plan is perfect, the participation of City staff and the robust public process gives me assurance we are on the right path.

I look forward to the continued work on the policy recommendations outlined in the plan and urge the Planning Commissioners to support and approve the plan during its March meeting.

Regards.

Indya Kincannon

Mayor

cc: Planning Commission

Amy Brooks, Executive Director, Knoxville-Knox County Planning